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Email:muskegcoop@gmail.com  

 

 

February 20, 2025 

Wayne Brown Regional Fire Chief Greenview Fire-Rescue Services 

Subject: Support for FireSmart Funding Application 

Dear Mr. Brown, 

The Muskeg Seepee Cooperative Board of Directors fully supports the MD of Greenview's application for 

FireSmart funding. We genuinely appreciate the efforts being made to enhance the safety of our 

community through these vegetation management and fireguard projects. Additionally, we are 

committed to supporting your team throughout the duration of the project. 

Being located approximately 30 minutes from the hamlet of Grande Cache, AB, we understand the 

importance of being well-prepared for potential wildfire risks. Your continued efforts are vital to our 

safety and well-being. 

Thank you for your commitment to protecting our community. 

Sincerely, 

Caitlind Delorme 

 

 Secretary & Treasurer  

Muskeg Seepee Cooperative Board of Directors 

 


